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Date:  October 22, 2018 
 
To:  Chair and Members of the Cultural Arts Commission 
 
From:  Mario Suarez, AICP, Development Services Director 
By:  Sandra Elias, Assistant Planner 
 
Subject: 115 W. Second Street – Art in Public Places Mural Permit (PUBART 10383-2018)  
 
Due to additional time needed by the applicant to provide application materials, staff and applicant 
are requesting that the public hearing for Art in Public Places Mural Permit (PUBART 10383-2018) to 
allow the installation of an artist’s rendition of Cuahatemoc and the Pregnant Virgin be continued to 
a date uncertain.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


